
 Northern High School Alumni Association 
2021 Year in Review

Makenna Michelle Landis - Richard Fyler Memorial Scholarship
Samuel Garrison Purnell - Ned Kistler Memorial Scholarship
Hunter Alen Hertzog - General
Samantha Haley Motich - General
Erica Suzanne Speicher - Pat Eckman Memorial Scholarship
Jacob D. Hamm - Pat Eckman Memorial Scholarship
Joseph Kostelac - Pat Eckman Memorial Scholarship
Lauren Emily Pryor - General
Connor Glenn Nelson - General
Abigail Derr - General
Megan Derr - General
Ella C. Hickey - William Kula Memorial Scholarship

The Northern High School Alumni Association (NHSAA) is proud to announce that
twelve $1,000 scholarships were awarded to the class of 2021 this past June! 
 Here are the 2021 scholarship award winners:   

Back in November of 2021, NHSAA held their annual end-of-year banquet at the
American Legion Post #26.  This was the first in-person event of the year.  The
banquet drew more than 125 alumni and guests. Attendees enjoyed a buffet-style
dinner followed by a silent auction to raise money for our scholarships.  Our silent
auction raised $1,558 and we collected more than 310 lbs. of canned goods and
food items that were donated to New Hope Ministries.  During this banquet, we
honored the Class of 1971 and held our annual meeting where we elected two
new Members-at-Large, Steve Lenhart, Class of 1972 and Bobbi Jo (Baker) Miller
Class of 1982.  

Thank you to all who attended and we would especially like to thank our silent auction
contributors!  All monies collected will help support our upcoming 2022 scholarships
for Northern High School graduating seniors.

Message from the NHSAA
President, John Cocklin

What a year!  This year the NHSAA has
been working hard to support the
community as well as the graduating
seniors at Northern High School.  Not only
did we award scholarships to the Class of
2021, we also supported the community by
sending a letter of support to assist the
Northern Historical Preservation Society in
applying for a grant to found the
Eichelberger Distillery at Dills Tavern.  The
Preservation Society was thrilled to
announce that they received a grant from
the Redevelopment Assistance Capital
Program (RACP).  The funds awarded will
be used for the construction of the 19th
Century Eichelberger Distillery at Dills
Tavern.  This is just one example of how the
NHSAA is working together to build a
stronger community.

The NHSAA is an IRS 501 (c) 3 public
charity.  Donations  are tax deductible. 
 See your tax advisor for advice on
donations.

If you are an alumnus from this fantastic
school system, please consider helping
NHSAA as we pass-it-forward to the next
generation for Polar Bear graduates!  The
NHSAA provides scholarships to assist them
in their future endeavors including college,
professional or skilled trade schools.  

Membership is just $5 per year or $100 for
a lifetime membership.  Your generous
donations are incredibly thoughtful and
always welcome.  ALL funds raised are
used to fund our scholarships

Again, THANK YOU to our contributors to the Silent Auction!
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Class of 1971

Ace Hardware
Ashcombe’s
Als Pizza (Big Bottom Brewery)
Baker’s Diner
Brothers Family Diner
Dairy Queen
Dillsburg Banner
Earlyn Repman
Fitzgerald Pottery

Golden Rentals of Dillsburg
Greystone Brew House
Giant, Dillsburg
Hoss’s
Mandavilla Salon and Spa
Paulus Farm Market
Paulus Mt. Airy Orchards
Pickle Nickel
Range End Golf Club
Road Hawg Barbecue

Rt. 15 Beverage Express
Springhouse Spa and Salon
Stauffer’s of Kissel Hill
Subway
TJ Rockwell’s, Mchbg
Turkeyfoot Nursery
Warrington Farms
Weis Markets, Bumble Bee 
   Hollow
6ix North



NHSAA Members-at-Large

NHSAA Members

President
Vice-President
Secretary
Treasurer
Communications
Historian
Membership

John Cocklin
Ellen Anderson Sheaffer
Susan Betz Hable
Ruth Miller Knaub
Teresa Taylor Lowery
Donna Slagle Sherman
Janice Strayer Masternak

(1974) jac101584@gmail.com
(1979) ellen1961@ymail.com
(1984) dasaniman1@aol.com
(1971) ruthrknaub@aol.com
(1984) mikeandter@comcast.net
(1964) wdmsherman@comcast.net
(1961) jmasternak@comcast.net

Jeff Griffin
Steve Lenhart
Bobbi Jo Baker Miller
Toni Shearer
Claire Shook

(1972) jgriffin241@comcast.net
(1972) slenhart22@comcast.net
(1982) bhkthomas@comcast.net
(1984) tonishearer42@yahoo.com
(2014) cus557@psu.com
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